October 12, 2011

TO:


ALL BARBER BOARD MEMBERS, BARBER




INSPECTORS, BARBER SCHOOLS, AND UFCW




LOCAL 496

FROM:

LATRICE MATTHEWS, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR




LOUISIANA BOARD OF BARBER EXAMINERS

RE:


BOARD MEETING NOVEMBER 13, 2011

The next board meeting of the Louisiana State Board of Barber Examiners will be held on Sunday, November 13, 2011 at 9:00 a.m.  The meeting will be held in the conference room of the Holiday Inn Express & Suites located at 3903 Ambassador Caffery Parkway, Lafayette, Louisiana 70503.  If you have an item to be placed on the agenda, please notify me by Tuesday, November 8, 2011.  For further questions or concerns, please contact me at (225) 925-1701.
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